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19-Apr-2017
 
Rachel Lietz

 
Dear Ms Lietz,
 
Official information request for 584035, LIETZE, ENVIRONMENTAL GRANTS
 
I refer to your official information request dated 12-April-2017 for information about
 environmental grants.
 
This information is available on our website at the following links:
 
Information:
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/biodiversity/biodiversity-funding
 
Funding criteria:
 http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/154593/Biodiversity2014.pdf
 
Application Form:
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/154594/Bio-Fund-application-
form.pdf
 
If you want more information, please email biodiversity@dcc.govt.nz
 
I also suggest you contact the Otago Regional Council and ask for information about
 their grants.
 
 
Regards
Arlene
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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